
State of luaho 
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES 
\liestern Region, 2735 Airport Way, Boise, Idaho 83705-5082 - (208) 334-2190 

FAX (208) 334-2348 

January 26.2006 DIRK KERIPTHORNE 
Go,  C r I I O I ~  

Greg Obendorf 
C/O Dana L Hofstetter 
608 W Franklin St 
Boise 1D 83702 

RE: Permit #63-32067-Greg Obendorf 

Dear Ms. Hofstetter: 

Attached is a complaint letter received from Scott L. Campbell on behalf of his client Mr. 
Williams. Mr. Williams is alleging that diversions under permit #63-32067 have frequently 
exceeded the 90 cfs diversion rate. Also, the dewatering of the creek bed has injured fish and 
wildlifelriparian habitat. The letter requests the Department exercise the retained jurisdiction in 
the permit conditions of approval #5 & #7. 

Our office is requesting the following information to compliment our investigationireview of the 
alleged complaint and request: 

-A general response to the alleged complaint and request relating to conditions of 
approval #5 & #7 in permit #63-32067. 

-Please provide informationidocumentationiphotos that diversion flow under permit #63- 
32067 has not exceeded the 90 cfs flow rate. 

-Please provide informatio~documentatio~photos related to the condition of the creek 
channel segment between the last point of diversion and where flows re-enter the 
channel. 

Once the information has been received and reviewed, the Department will notify you of the 
investigation results. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at the Western Regional Office, phone 334- 
2190. 

Sincerely, 

'7 
John Westra 
Western Regional Manager 

Enclosure-Letter, S. L. Campbell 
Proof report #63-32067 


